
   
 

 

 

 

 October 3, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

It is with great pleasure that I extend greetings on the occasion of the 2
nd

 Davis Chinese 

Film Festival and Opening Ceremony.  This year, the Festival commemorates two key events in 

our nation’s and world’s history, the “70
th

 Anniversary of the End of World War II in Asia” and 

the “150
th

 Anniversary of Chinese Workers Building the U.S. Transcontinental Railroad.”      

 

Dedicated to promoting dialogue and raising awareness, the Film Festival enhances 

collaborative partnerships that support the growing United States - China film industry.  

Showcasing the independent and creative voices of cinema, the Festival also offers forums, 

exhibitions, and musical performances that broaden our world view and build stronger culturally 

vibrant communities.      

 

I applaud the many leaders, organizations and individuals who have devoted their time 

and effort to the Festival’s success.  Please accept my best wishes in all of your future endeavors.  

 

    Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

     JOHN CHIANG 

     California State Treasurer 

 

 


